
Lobby Improvement Questionnaire (23/03/2005)

The Library is planning to improve the lobby design and facilities. In order to meet your
requirement effectively, we would like you to fill in the questionnaire and return to us on or before
31 March. Your contribution will help us to improve YOUR LIBRARY. Please support!


